
 

Family Learning - Word Processing 
 

Family Learning is offering you and your child the chance to join our online 'Word               

Processing’' course. The course is free and open to parents and carers of primary aged               

children who may want help with teaching their child at home. 

 

Lockdown has kick-started our online teaching and we have developed this course as a              

useful, fun, enjoyable learning experience for families. 

You will learn: 

● Transferable word processing and computing skills and  

● How to apply your skills to a range of tasks, such as posters and leaflets​.  
 

This 6 week course will take you from a beginner to making colourful and engaging               

documents in easy steps.  It is great fun and a long term benefit for you and your child. 

 

We are running the course from Monday 21st September from 10.00 until 11.30. 

 

To find out more and enrol please visit: 

 

https://compass.cornwall.gov.uk/PSWebEnrolment/webenrolment.aspx?page=~/webcontr

ols/coursedisplay.ascx&CourseInformationID=7191 

 

For further information, contact the tutor, Chris Bevington: 

chris.bevington@cornwall-acl.ac.uk 

Mobile: ​07483319945 
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Family Learning - Keeping up with the children - Maths 
 

Family Learning is offering you and your child the chance to join our online 'Keeping up with                 

the Children - Maths' course. The course is free and open to parents and carers of primary                 

aged children who may want help teaching their child at home. Lockdown has kick-started              

our online teaching and we have developed this course as a useful, fun, enjoyable learning               

experience for families. This 6-week course will help you to develop your own             

understanding of maths in school and new ways of learning and talking about maths. It is                

great fun and a long term benefit for you and your child. 

You will learn:  

● Practical maths activities 

● How your child learns maths at school 

 

We are running the course from Wednesday 23rd September from 10:00 until 11:30 

 

To find out more and enrol please visit: 

 

https://compass.cornwall.gov.uk/PSWebEnrolment/webenrolment.aspx?page=~/webcontr

ols/coursedisplay.ascx&CourseInformationID=7192 

 

For further information, contact the tutor, Chris Bevington: 

chris.bevington@cornwall-acl.ac.uk 

Mobile: ​07483319945 
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